
  

  

 

                         June 15, 2023 

 

Dear Lakewood Families, 

I am honored and privileged to introduce myself as the new principal of Lakewood High School. It is with 

great enthusiasm and excitement that I join this remarkable educational institution and have the opportunity 

to work alongside such a dedicated and talented school community. 

I bring with me 17 years of experience in the field of education, with a deep passion for fostering academic 

excellence, character development, and creating a positive and inclusive school culture. My goal as your 

principal is to provide a supportive environment where every student can thrive, discover their strengths, and 

achieve their full potential academically. 

Important Information 

• Please review the dress-code expectations/flyer enclosed with this letter to review the daily 

expectation for dress-code for the 2023-2024 school year 

• The cell phone and earbud policy are also included in the dress-code flyer 

• All student vehicles will require a parking pass ($5), which can be purchased starting 7/21/23 

Upcoming Dates 

• Family/Community Meet & Greet – June 29, 2023 at 6pm 

• Summer Senior Seminar (Rising Seniors) – July 13, 2023 at 6pm 

• Freshman Orientation- Aug. 4, 2023 at 9:30am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I look forward to getting to know each of you and working closely with the entire Spartan community. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Garcia 

Lakewood High School 
Connisheia Garcia, Principal 

https://www.pcsb.org/Page/22176



